8/31/23, 2:14 PM Fwd: 1400 10th ave letter - scott@abgcos.com

Subject: Fwd: 1400 10th ave letter

Barbara M. Hooker <barbarahooker@bmireo.com> Wed, Dec 1, 2021, 11:3
* to Scott Parker, Mike S. Hooker

You are viewing an attached message. ABG Companies Mail can't verify the authenticity of attached
messages.

Hi Scott this needs to be attached to email to county
Thanks

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Brege, Paul <Paul.Brege @dot.state.fl.us>
Sent: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 9:02 AM
To: Barbara M. Hooker

Subject: RE: 1400 10th ave letter

Hello Mike & Barbara,

Per the site visit that took place yesterday Tuesday November 30, 2021, at the old Russel Concrete existing
driveway on US 1. In that discussion no work will be done within the FDOT Right of Way at this time. The one i
that needed to be addressed was the existing gate on the property. Per FDOT requirements the existing gate a
that location needs to be relocated to be, a minimum of a 100 Ft. from the ultimate R/W that is considered to

Oth

the back of sidewalk. Driveway is to be used only by customer traffic. All truck traffic needs to use 10™" Ave at"

main entrance. No permits are needed from the FDOT at this time.

Thanks Again,

Paul Brege

Maintenance Manager — Permits
Off. (772) 429 -4923

Cell. (772) 216 -4263

Fax. (772)429-4812

Treasure Coast Operations
3601 Oleander Ave.
Fort Pierce, Fl. 34982

From: Barbara M. Hooker <barbarahooker@bmireo.com>

Sent: Tiiecedav Navemher 20 2021 2:22 PM
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